RENcO ELECTRONICS, INC.

"Precisely the best coils and transformers”

Date: December 6, 2021

To: Customer base

From: Quality Assurance & Compliance Manager
Subject: California Proposition 65 Compliance Statement

This letter is to acknowledge California Proposition 65 and describe its impact on our passive components.
Proposition 65 became law in November 1986 when California voters approved it by a 63-37% margin. The
official name of Proposition 65 is the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986. The
Proposition was intended to protect California citizens and the State’s drinking water sources from chemicals
determined by a state agency to cause cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm. California consumers
are entitled to special warnings for products known to contain these chemicals if the products expose consumers
to such chemicals above a certain threshold limit.

The Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment (OEHHA) administers the Proposition 65 program.
For detailed information about Proposition 65, visit https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65/about-proposition-65.

This compliance statement certifies that to the best of our knowledge under normal usage, Renco’s products
comply with California Proposition 65. Although some components may contain substances in CA Prop 65,
these substances do not pose risk of exposure through touch, contact of skin, food/drink, or inhalation. These
components are intended to stay within their enclosures. They are not intended to be sold or displayed in
public, purchased in stores, or make contact with any food/drink source. Through verification of raw material
supplier inquiries and data sheets, Renco’s products contain no significant risk levels for cancer-causing
chemicals and are below the maximum allowable dose levels for chemicals causing reproductive toxicity.
Therefore, a warning label that our products contain compounds that may cause cancer, birth defects, or
reproductive harm is not required.

All information provided in this compliance statement is accurate, to the best of our knowledge, as of the date
this statement is issued. Renco will continue to monitor Prop 65 and change processes when needed. Further
inquiries can be sent to quality@rencousa.com.
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